
 

 

 

Saturday October 24 
  5:00 pm Margaret Mehalik and Arthur Lepore, Sr. 

Sunday  October 25 

  7:30 am Donna Cali-Charles and Robert DeGraaff 

  9:00 am Alphons Schellekens and Jacqueline Declide 

11:00 am Al Sorrentino and Tom Cascella 

  5:00 pm Richard Drogan and Ana Estrada-Quiros 

Monday  October 26 

  8:00 am Claire Mehalik and Peter Holden 

Tuesday October 27 

  8:00 am Peter J. DeMaria and Deceased Members of  

  The Jones Family 

Wednesday  October 28 

  8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the Zwick 

  And Karasch Families and Art Lepore, Sr. 

Thursday October 29 

  8:00 am Michael Wisneski and Claire Mehalik 

Friday  October 30 

  8:00 am Edwin L. Sprague, Jr. and Ethel E. Sprague  

  And Michael Wisneski 

Saturday October 31 

  8:00 am John Alfoldi and Henry Gagliano 

  5:00 pm Robert & Thomas Chiarello and 

  Kenneth Knudsen 

Sunday  November 1 

  7:30 am Deceased Members of the Coviello Family and 

  Rudolf Melchiorre 

  9:00 am Michael Wisneski and Rosemary Ruina 

11:00 am Irene Estrada and Deceased Relatives of the 

  Santoriello and Palangio Families 

  5:00 pm Carol Atchison and Donald Porcarro 

Weekly Memorials 
 

The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week 

of October 25th is in memory of Albert Sorrentino given by the 

Family. 
 

The Candles on the altar the week of October 25th are in 

memory of  Deceased Members of the Kepfer & Golomb Fami-

lies given by the Family. 
 

The Flowers on the altar the week of October 25th are in 

memory of Deceased Members of the Duffy and Buturla Fami-

lies. 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Kevin    

Hamilton, Robert Hartle, Phyllis Monks, Robert Astorino,       

Anthony LaFerrara, Emily Monks,  Neiko Pagaling,  Denise   

Phalon      Cascio, Gene Hunt, Ed Milde, Frances Smith, Tom 

Warren, Judy Latalladi, Gregory Bozzo, Dorothy Sullivan,  Bill 

Lanahan, Cathy  Bedford, Hope Tinn Clark, Irene Buss, Roger 

Goodman, Maria Selca-Haher,  Robert Olpp, Patrizia Astorino, 

Terry Gardner, Nora Ray, Carol Meyers, Pat Marciano,         

Maryanne Duffy McDermott, Kyle Noonan, Thomas Unger,  

Sandy Safier, , Tony Caljean, Jo Marino,   Warren Gramm,    

William Virgilio, Mary Cecere, Josh Fernandez,  Kristin Curcio,  

Tony Capone, Frank Lehr, Jr.,    Michael Marino, David Johnson, 

John Hurley, Nadine Wormann, Luke Klisart  and for all our de-

ceased especially Stephen Foley and Janine DiCostanzo. 

Mass Schedule October 31st & November 1st 
 

Fr. Bob  Sunday 9 am & 5 pm 
 

Fr. Chris Sunday 7:30 am & 11 am 
 

Fr. Dennis Saturday 5 pm 
 

Reconciliation (Confession) October 31st 
 

Fr. Dennis Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm 

 Monday, October 26 

   Meditation Group:  7 pm; Church 

   Faith Formation:  4 –5:30 pm; School 

Tuesday, October 27 

   Town Hall Meeting:  7:00 pm; Parish Center 

Thursday, October 29 

   Walking With Purpose:  9 am; East/West Room 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am;  North Room 

   Walking With Purpose:  7 pm;  South Room 

Friday, October 30 

   Adult Scripture Study:  9 am; South Room 

Sunday, November 1 

   Food Pantry Collection:  8 am; Parish Center Lobby 

   Rite of Enrollment:  9 am & 11 am; Church 

   Women of Mary Silver Tea:  12 pm; East/West Room 

THIS WEEK AT THE PARISH 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 25, 2015 

All Saints 
November 1, 2015 

 

First Reading: Revelations 7:2-4, 9-14 

John recounts for us the details of his vision. An angel bearing the 
seal of the living God demands that the land and sea not be de-
stroyed; huge crowds stand before the throne of the Lamb crying 
out that salvation comes from God; angels gathered round and 
praised God; an elder questions John and explains that those 
dressed in white are the ones who have survived the great period 
of trial. 

Second Reading: 1 John 3:1-3  

Once again John speaks to us of love. He points out to us the 
great love that the Father has for us by allowing us to be called 
children of God. John explains that the world doesn’t recognize us 
because it never recognized Jesus. Our future will be revealed to 
us and in that light we shall see him as he is. 

Gospel: Matthew 5:1-12a 

When Jesus saw the crowds of people he went up to the moun-
tainside gathered his disciples around him and began to teach 
them. This lesson in love has come to be known to us as the great 
“Sermon on the Mount” or “The Beatitudes.” 

Parish Support-October 18th 

THIS WEEK’S OFFERING…...…………...……...….…$12,607.50 

LAST YEAR’S OFFERING…...……………………..….$15,075.00 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays or at a Sunday 

Mass.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 23. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 22. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 25. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org or contact Ginny, vsalvatore@st-pats.org. 

Town Hall Meeting 
 

 Last October the parish held a Town Hall Meeting to engage members of the parish in a dialogue about life at St. Patrick 
Church as it looked to discover new ways to build a stronger community. The gathering consisted of a seven member panel with a 
question and answer format that was attended by roughly fifty people as well as parish staff and the Pastoral Council. In weeks that 
led to the meeting the parish solicited questions from people that led to the session which covered a wide assortment of concerns 
within the parish. This year the parish will once again hold a Town Hall Meeting on Tuesday evening, October 27 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
East/West rooms of the Fr. Ed Center. All are invited to attend. 
 
  Since there are countless communication devices available today there is wonder about the purpose of a Town Hall Meet-
ing. It is a gathering open to all with an opportunity to voice opinions and ask questions; therefore it becomes a forum for people to 
get to know each other so that ideas and information may be shared or exchanged. The intent of the assemblage is to get people 
together to articulate thoughts, likes, and dislikes within parish life as well as to give people an opportunity to speak, and question 
some of their concerns as members of the parish. The evening also generates an opportunity to meet and chat with those who are 
involved in decision making policies in the parish. In the past two weeks there was both a paper questionnaire in the pews as well as 
in the narthex of the church coupled with an online survey emailed to most in the parish. This becomes the source for the submission 
of questions. However, a great portion of time is to be spent on questions originating from those in attendance at the meeting which 
increases interaction with panelists, which will consist of six or seven members involved with liturgy, school/education, youth, finance 
and outreach. Questions that were solicited at masses as well as those received through email will be grouped into categories and 
provided to the proper panelist by the moderator, Mr. Kevin Quinn. Following the gathering, there will be follow-up as the parish will 
publish in the bulletin and web site answers to the most frequently asked/important questions raised at the meeting. 
 
 Last weekend in accordance to a request from Bishop Serratelli the parish conducted the In-Pew portion of the annual Bish-
op’s Appeal. The pledges made to the Appeal help fund the day to day operations of our Diocese as it makes us aware that we are 
part of a larger church than St. Patrick. Some of these operations include Catholic Charity Agencies which supports such Diocesan 
concerns as assisted transportation for the elderly and medically fragile, family counseling, an emergency food bank, adult day care, 
inner city schools, housing and case management for persons with HIV/AIDS, group homes for people with disabilities, after care for 
adults with disabilities, school summer programs, clothing pantries, substance abuse counseling, and home repairs for seniors. Semi-
narian education also profits from the Appeal which is important since the number of seminarians has increased throughout the years 
coupled with the cost of their formation. Nazareth Village, our priests’ retirement home also receives assistance through the Bishop’s 
Appeal; therefore, the Appeal helps both groups of men: those who are preparing for a lifetime of service to the Church and those 
who have faithfully served for decades. Funds given to the Appeal stay in the Paterson Diocese. If you have made a pledge to the 
Bishop’s Appeal I thank you in advance for your generosity. If not, there are envelopes in the back of the church explaining ways that 
a gift may be given to the Appeal. You may also make an online gift at www.2015appeal.org 
 
 On Saturday November 7 at 2:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Victories Church, Paterson, a Memorial Mass will be celebrated for 
Msgr. Thomas J. Coletta, the former pastor of that parish. Msgr. Tom along with the late Fr. Ron Amandolare of St. Patrick combined 
to create the parish partnership that exists between us and Our Lady of Victories, which is in its 27 th year. All are welcome to this litur-
gy that will celebrate the life of Msgr. Tom Coletta. In closing, once again I welcome you to our Town Hall Meeting this Tuesday even-
ing from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. It is an opportunity to share your reflections, thoughts, and presence to this faith filled community that 
is called St. Patrick Church.  
           
         In Christ’s Love, 
         Fr. Bob 

 
St. Patrick Church 

http://www.2015appeal.org/


                 Baptisms 
            

         Scarlett Ann High 

    Daughter of Timothy and Amy 
 

       Hadley Lennox Yee 

                          Daughter of Jonathan and Heather 

                           Welcome New Parishioners 
 

    A warm St. Patrick welcome to those new to our parish espe-

cially Shane, Erin, Carter and Harrison Avnet and Ronald and  

Elizabeth Brooks.  We look forward to getting to know you! 

AROUND THE PARISH 

 

Forget-Me-Not Weekend -Our monthly food collection is 

next weekend, October 31 and November 1. Your generous 

donations are shared with the local community as well as our 

brothers and sisters in Paterson! There are bags at the entranc-

es of the church you can use for your donations.   Food dona-

tions can be brought to the Fr. Ed Center after masses or the 

basket in the back of church. Thank you! 

                  

                  MUSIC MINISTRY 
 
 

                 Schedule This Week 

Morning Song Choir—Wed., Oct. 28; 5:30 pm 
Girls Choir—Wed., Oct. 28; 6:15 pm 
Instrumentalists—Wed., Oct. 28; 7:15 pm 
Boys Choir—Thurs., Oct. 29; 6:30 pm 
St. Patrick Choir—Thurs., Oct. 29; 7:30 pm 

 
Solemnity of All Saints 

 

Boys Choir—Sun., Nov. 1; 8:15 am 
St. Patrick Choir—Sun., Nov. 1; 10:15 am 
God Unplugged—Sun., Nov. 1:  3:45 pm 

 
Coming Soon 

 

Mass of Remembrance:  Mon., Nov., 2; 7:00 pm 
 

School Mass:  Tues., Nov., 3; 9:00 am 
 

Retreat make-up rehearsal:  Tues., Nov. 3; 7:00 pm 
 

Do Not Be Afraid:  Evening of prayer and songs of hope by 
David Haas:  Tuesday, Nov. 17; 7:30 pm 
 

St. Patrick Choir Concert Rehearsal:  Sun., Nov. 22; 12 pm 
 

Interfaith Thanksgiving Service:  Tues., Nov. 24; 7:30 pm 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST IS THIS WEEKEND! All 

are welcome! Bring the family to the Pancake Breakfast, Sun-

day, Oct. 25  from 8-11 am in the Fr. Ed Center 

Gym. All you can eat for only $6 for adults, $4 

for children ages 4-12, and children age 3 and 

under eat free. Maximum cost of $30 per family. 

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus.  

A Mass of Remembrance will be held on Monday, November 2 at 

7 pm, honoring all those from the parish family we have lost in this 

past year, and family members of our own who may have lived 

apart from us.  If you have lost a family member since November 

2014 that was not buried from St. Patrick and would like this per-

son to also be remembered at our November 2nd liturgy, please 

email Deb at DKuzma@st-pats.org.   

             St. Patrick Parish “Town Hall” Meeting 
              Tuesday, October 27, 2015 at 7:00 PM 
                 Father Ed Center East/West Room 

 

    On Tuesday, October 27th at 7:00 pm, St. Patrick Church will hold its second annual Town Hall Meeting. The intent of the gather-

ing is to get people together to voice their thoughts on parish life as well as to give people an opportunity to speak and share some of 

their concerns as members of this parish. The evening also generates an opportunity to meet and chat with those who are involved in 

decision making policies within the parish.  
 

     The panel will consist of people representing St. Patrick Church and School. The evening kicks off with prayer followed by an intro-

duction of the panel. Whether you plan to attend or not, you will have the opportunity to submit questions/comments via a survey at all 

masses this weekend as electronically on our website. Please complete and return the survey, so that we can know how best to serve 

one another. 
 

    We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, October 27th at 7:00pm. 

Come join the conversation! 

             Silver and Gold Wedding Anniversary Mass 

Couples, were you married in 1965 or 1990?  You are warmly 

invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th Wedding Anniversary with 

the Church of Paterson. On Sun., November 8, at 4:00 pm, Bish-

op Serratelli will be the main celebrant at Mass at St. Mary 

Church in Denville. Arrangements can be made by contacting the 

parish office at 973-635-0625. Registrations will be accepted 

through Monday, October 26.    Information will be sent from the 

Office of Family Life once your registration has been processed. 

PARISH NURSE MINISTRY 
Functional Mobility-Maintaining our mobility as we age. 

Tuesday, November 17th at 10:00 am  

In the North and South Rooms 

Matthew Riordan, physical therapist with Professional, Physical 

Therapy and Training, LLC-Madison YMCA, will demonstrate and 

explain different skills to maintain and improve mobility. 

Brother Mickey McGrath is back by popular demand, Fri., 

Nov. 6th at 7:30 pm in the Fr. Ed Center. Using his paintings and 

the stories behind them, Bro. Mickey will offer a fresh perspective 

on the lives of Saints from NYC, featuring Dorothy Day. Enjoy 

food and beverages with the flavor of the City and experience the 

Joy of the Gospel through the lives of these wise and holy wom-

en. Tickets are $15. Contact the Parish Office for more infor-

mation. 

The Women of Mary cordially invite the women of St. Patrick 
Parish to their Annual Silver Tea on Sunday, November 1, 2015 
at 12 noon in the Fr. Ed Center.  This year, we honor and cele-
brate the dedication and contributions of three esteemed St. 
Patrick School teachers:  Judy Rosa, Mari-Jo Dagostino and 
Cathy Auriemma.  Since brunch will be served, reservations are 
needed. Contact the St. Patrick Parish office at 973-635-0625 
for reservations by Wednesday, October 28, 2015. 



                  YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

             This Week in Youth Ministry 
 

Freshmen Mandatory Session: Sun., Oct. 25; 5-7:30 pm 

 Begins at the 5 pm Mass 

Fall Action Team Meeting:  Mon., Oct. 26; 7-9:30 pm;   YMC 

Winter Antioch Planning Meeting:  Tues., Oct. 27; 7-9:30 pm; 

  YMC 

Sophomore Gathering:  Wed., Oct. 28;  7:15-8:45 pm 

 At St. Vincent Martyr Youth Ministry Center 

Freshmen Mandatory Session:  Thurs., Oct. 29; 7-9:30 pm; 

 Parish Center 
 

Service Opportunities 
 
 

Sign up on the SPYM Board in the lobby of Church or by 

emailing Maggie at mgrady@st-pats.org. 
 

Food Pantry Restock:  Sat., Nov. 14th, 8:30-10:15 am  

 Adult drivers needed 

Thanksgiving Lollipop Making:  Thurs., Nov. 19th, 6-9 pm  

 Parish Center Kitchen 

Thanksgiving Lollipop Sales:  After all Masses the weekend 

of Nov. 21-22.  Maggie will send an email regarding shift times. 
 

Leftover Halloween Candy?  

Youth Ministry would be happy to take any leftover Halloween 

candy off your hands. We have lots of teens on our retreat teams 

that would love to have your candy for their weekly meetings. Just 

mark it “Youth Ministry” and drop it off at the parish offices.  Thank 

you!  

If you or a family member is admitted to the hospital or you are 

confined to your home and would like to receive the Eucharist or 

the sacrament of anointing of the sick, please contact the parish  

office at 973-635-0625. 

SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

Forensics is defined as “the art or study of public speak-
ing, argumentation, and formal debate”. One of St. Pat-

rick School’s biggest academic extra-curricular activities is our 
Forensic Team. St. Patrick School had a record number of stu-
dents try out this fall for both our Varsity and Junior Varsity 
teams. St. Patrick School is hosting the Fall competition on    
November 11th, where teams representing 8 diocesan schools 
will compete in the category of Interpretive Reading. Go St. 
Pat’s!  
 

                               Week-at-a-glance: 
Wednesday, October 28th: Volleyball games at Home, 5:30 
(v. Our Lady of Mt. Carmel) and 7:30 (v. St. Joe’s) 
Thursday, October 29th: Middle School Retreat at Loyola 
Retreat House, Trunk or Treat in SPS parking lot 
Friday, October 30th: All School Halloween Fair and Pa-
rade, Middle School Halloween Party 
November, November 1st: Assumption Cross County 
meet at Loantaka Park in Morristown at 12 pm  

***Congratulations to the Cross Country team on their win last 
Sunday at the Holy Trinity Invitational. They came in 1st place 
out of 17 teams!***  

St. Patrick School “Deck the Halls” Fundraiser!! Decorate 
your home for the holidays while supporting St. Patrick School. 
Simply go to our website to order your fresh wreaths, garland, 
mailbox swags and more. Great prices that help support the 
school. Orders will be ready for pick-up Tuesday, November 24th 
at the parish garage. http://www.myteamworks.org/st-patrick-2  
 

If you are interested in learning more about our wonderful school 
or taking a tour, contact the school office at 973-635-4623.  
 

             FAITH FORMATION 
 
     Faith Formation classes meet again this week-

end, October 25 & 26.  After a short break, classes will resume 
November 15 & 16. 
 

Evangelization and Serving our Parishioners 

The St. Patrick Parish staff is busy at work coming up with ideas 

for evangelizing the many. The many include: 

 People who are faithful church attendees and still want and 

need to be uplifted and renewed. 

 People who come to church perhaps out of a sense of obli-

gation and there is a definite mismatch between pew and 

altar. 

 Our PACE Catholic attendees (Palm Sunday, Ash Wednes-

day, Christmas and Easter)-Somewhere deep in their hearts 

they know they belong at Church and we need to help them 

back. 

 Those that are Catholic in name only and no longer come to 

church. 

Christmas is the ideal season to reach out to the many.  Have an 

idea? Want to get involved? Send your contact information to 

Deb at the parish office:  DKUZMA@st-pats.org. 

Attention Senior Citizens:  You’re invited to a free final dress 

rehearsal of Chatham High School’s production of Look Home-

ward, Angel-on Thursday, November 19th at 3:30 pm at the 

CHS auditorium. Immediately following the show, seniors are 

invited to stay for a complimentary dinner. Seating for the dress 

rehearsal is unlimited; however, dinner reservations are limited 

to 80 (first come; first served). To RSVP for the senior dinner, 

please email Noreen McCaffrey at Noreen.mc@verizon.net or 

call 973-822-8989 by Thursday, November 12th. When you 

RSVP, be sure to include your name, phone number and/or 

email address, and the number in your party. Diners will receive 

a confirmation call or email. 

Memorial Mass for Rev. Msgr. Thomas Coletta 
 

All parishioners are invited to a Memorial Mass for Fr. Tom Coletta 

to be held on Saturday,  November 7 at 2:00 pm at Our Lady of 

Victories in Paterson , New Jersey.  Fr. Ron and Fr. Tom estab-

lished our parish partnership with our Lady of Victories as St. Pat’s 

“sister parish.”  

 Have you ever been curious about religious life as a 
possibility of God’s call for you?  Want to know more 
about the ministries and community of the Salesian 
priests who have been helping at our parish?  The 
Salesian Vocation Office is offering the weekend of  

November 13-15 for high school students to become more ac-
quainted with the Salesians through community, prayer, recrea-
tion, and working with the young.  Contact the Salesian Vocation 
Office at  secretary@salesiansofdonbosco.org  or 973-761-0201 
for more information.  

DO NOT BE AFRAID, I AM WITH YOU 
Join us  for an evening of  

Song, Prayers of Hope, Courage & New Beginnings  
By David Haas 

on Tuesday, November 17th,  
7:30-8:30pm in the Church  

http://www.myteamworks.org/st-patrick-2
mailto:secretary@salesiansofdonbosco.org

